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22 December 2023 

 

Codere Finance 2 (Luxembourg) S.A. (the "Issuer") and Codere New Topco S.A. ("Codere New 
Topco" together with its subsidiaries, "Codere Group"), hereby announce the following: 

Update regarding Auditors of the Codere Group. 

Codere Group refers to the announcements dated 31 October 2023 and 24 November 2023 (the 
"Announcements") which noted that  (i) the Codere Group's auditor, Ernst & Young S.L.,  had declined 
to stand for re-election or re-appointment for the year ended 31 December 2023; and (ii) EY Mexico 
and EY Argentina had terminated their services agreements related to auditing the financial statements 
of certain of the Group's subsidiaries in Mexico and Argentina for the year ended December 31, 2022. 

In this context, Codere Group has now decided to terminate the appointment of Ernst & Young as 
auditor of all remaining Codere Group companies whose audit for the fiscal year ending 31 December 
2022 has not yet been completed (the "Companies"). 

Codere New Topco is currently conducting a process to appoint PKF Attest as new auditors to both (i) 
finalise the audit of the financial statements of the Companies for the fiscal year ending 31 December 
2022 and (ii) Codere Group for the fiscal years ending 31 December 2023, 2024 and 2025. 

 

 

 




